

GOVERNMENT OF WEST BENGAL OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL S.B.S GOVERNMENT COLLEGE, HILI P.O. HILI, DIST: DAKSHIN DINAJPUR

e-mail: sbsgchili@yahoo.com

Contact: 9831716930

Notice No: 109/N/22

www.sbsgch.ac.in

Date: 14/9/2022

Notice

All the B.A. / B.Sc. First Semester students (Newly admitted) are hereby informed that they should report to the Office of the Principal at 10 am on 19/09/2022. They should bring this admission taken receipt to enter in the college campus. The first day of college life begins here on 19/09/2022. Best of luck to my dear students.

Officer-In-Charge S.B.S. Government College, Hili.

Officer-In-Charge S.B.S Government College, Hili P.O.Hili, 733126, Dakshin Dinajpur